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New Dimensions in Health Care Announces New Head of Dental Practice 
Local Doctor to Lead Staff of Four Dental Practitioners; Committed to High-Quality, Caring Services    

AMSTERDAM- New Dimensions in Health Care, a not-for-profit health center, serving the Montgomery 

County community and beyond, announced today that Dr. Vuotto has joined their dental practice 

serving as Chief of Dentistry.  

Dr. Michael Vuotto, DDS, is a local, trusted practitioner with 31 years of experience. For the past eight 

years Dr. Vuotto has been performing all aspects of general dentistry, from youth to the geriatric, in 

local private practices.  He also has a vast amount of experience in emergency dental services as well as 

oral surgery.        

“The multitude of dental skills and level of expertise that Dr. Vuotto brings with him to New Dimensions 

in Health Care is a valuable resource for this community,” said Health Center Director Dennis Yacobucci. 

“Being able to offer these highly needed services, combined with a trusted and known community 

doctor, is a win for our health center patients.” 

“I am so pleased to fulfill the office of Chief of Dentistry at New Dimensions in Health Care.  This is a very 

exciting experience for me and I am looking forward to working full time with such a dynamic staff, 

headed by a very dedicated Director, Dennis Yacobucci,” said Dr. Vuotto. “I plan to contribute the 

highest quality care and comfort to patients and be a major influence on the future of New Dimensions.“ 

Dr. Vuotto received a bachelor of arts in biology from New York University and his doctor of dental 

surgery from SUNY Buffalo School of Dental Medicine.  

He currently is a member of the American Dental Association, National Society of Dental Practitioners as 

well as the Fourth District Dental Society.  

About New Dimensions in Health Care 

New Dimensions in Health Care, Inc. (NDHC) operates a New York State Department of Health Licensed 

Article 28 Diagnostic and Treatment Center in Amsterdam, New York. Currently, NDHC provides the following 

services to approximately 6,500 patients in the surrounding community: Primary Care, General Dentistry and 

Podiatry. Specialty medical services such as Gynecology and Psychiatry are provided by consulting physicians      

and are available on a limited basis. The health center is a National Committee for Quality Assurance (NCQA) 

Patient-Centered Medical Home (PCMH) recognized facility. 
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